
September 10,200 1 

Florida Public Service Commission . 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Dear Sir and /or Madam: 

I write this letter to inform you that all of the concerns regarding the saie of Intetech, L.C. have 
been eliminated. 

I 

Therefore, I rescind my letter to the Commission dated August 8, 2001. 

This letter is being sent via U.S. Mail to the PSCs / PUCs if; Florida, Texas, North Carolina and 
Illinois. 

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or need fwrther clarification. I may be 
reached during the day on 904-246-7744 (ofc), 904-246- 1 1 17 (fax) or on email 
mark@ hidden labs. com. 

Thank you for your previous consideration. 

*ark Foss 


